
IN THE MATTER of the Resource 
Management Act 1991 

AND  

IN THE MATTER of the Queenstown Lakes 
Proposed District Plan 

AND 

IN THE MATTER of Hearing Stream 13: 
Queenstown Mapping 

MINUTE CONCERNING PROPOSAL TO EXTEND  

AIRPORT MIXED USE ZONE 

1. On 15 May 2017 the Hearing Panel received a memorandum from counsel for 

Queenstown Airport Corporation Limited (“QAC”) seeking directions regarding the 

scope of evidence that could be heard on the above matter.  The same day I issued 

a Minute providing the Council and Remarkables Park Limited (“RPL”) the 

opportunity to comment on this issue by today. 

2. This morning I received a joint memorandum of counsel for RPL, QAC and the 

Council advising neither QAC nor RPL seek to call further evidence or make further 

legal submissions concerning the proposed extension of the Airport Mixed Use 

Zone at Queenstown Airport, and that the Council will not provide any further 

comment or analysis on same proposed extension. 

3. I thank the parties for consulting and providing the joint memorandum setting out 

an agreed position.  I can confirm that the Hearing Panel will make its 

recommendations regarding the extent of the Airport Mixed Use Zone at 

Queenstown Airport based on the information it received as part of its Chapter 17 

hearings in December 2016. 

For the Hearing Panel 

 

Denis Nugent (Chair) 

19 May 2017 


